
It’s been a wonderful year, and our school goes from strength to strength! Lots of great achievements this year, 
of which we should all feel very proud. Thank you for all your support, friendship, encouragement and wise 
words—we are blessed to work with you and your children, and we all firmly believe we have the best jobs in the 
world! Having said that, we are ready for our summer break!  
I will be in school over the next couple of weeks to ensure our new classrooms are finished, and I can’t wait to 
share these wonderful new learning environments with you in September. Also in September, we will be intro-
ducing an online payment system for school meals, which will hopefully make paying for school dinners much 
simpler—details will be sent home in September. Today, we are sending home a new sweatshirt/cardigan for 
every child ready for September—some may be on the large side for your child, but Dawn & I felt it better to err 
on the side of caution, and go for too big rather than too small, which we’re sure you’ll agree is a sensible ap-
proach.  
We say goodbye to children and staff who are leaving St James’ today—we offer you all our love and best wishes 
and hope that your next steps are ones of happiness and success. Please do let us know how you’re getting on 
and come back to see us! 
Finally, Thank you for all your kind gifts and cards today—every single one is greatly appreciated. 
 
We have a wonderful school here—rest well, enjoy the summer break, I can’t wait to see everyone again on Sep-
tember 5th! 
 
Much love from all of us here at St James! 
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